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Dear parents and carers, 
 

Outcomes of annual parent survey 
 

Thank you for your responses to the annual parent survey, for which there were 163 responses.  I have read 

each response. Overall, your response are very positive and affirming.  There is a very close link between how 

your child is doing in school and the support you give us from home, so thank you for all you to do.  We will 

always continue strive to be excellent in all we do so that your child flourishes, thrives and succeeds at school. 

 

 
 

  



As you know, we asked some questions around uniform, including views on blazers, trousers and skirts.  The 

views on this are mixed and so we will now look at this in detail and communicate further on this in the future. 

The written comments on this have been particularly insightful and constructive.  Thank you. 

 

Sports Day (revised date): due to the heavy rain late on Wednesday, it left us in no other position to then have 

to cancel having Sports Day on the next day, Thursday. The fields would have been too wet and it would have 

been unsafe for students sadly.  However, hopeful that summer might make an appearance, we will now aim 

to hold Sports Day next week on Thursday 11 July. 
 

All the previously communicated expectations around PE kit for that day remain in place. 

 

Thank you for all your ongoing support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Kieran Larkin 

Headteacher 


